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13 December 2021 
 
 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
Murray River Council 
52 Perricoota Road 
MOAMA  NSW  2731 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Re:  Planning Proposal PP-2021-6050 
 
 
We have a concern about the above proposal as the reclassification will allow the development of the 
proposed abattoir on that site – which we consider is an inappropriate site for that type of activity. 
 
The abattoir will decrease the value and inhibit future development of adjoining properties along the 
Eagle Creek / Gonn Road corridor. 
 
We feel that the abattoir proposal for that site is not in keeping with the current agriculture/lifestyle 
properties in near proximity.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Graham and Tanya Heffer 


